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Our ref: AKA/kas/off/6th/corr/24-25/Alevelresults 

 
4th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 

 

RE: A Level Results Day – Thursday 14th August 2025 

 

I hope you are all well and that students are enjoying a well-earned break from their studies. I want 

to confirm the arrangements for results collection in August and next steps support available on this 

day.  

 

Collection of Results 

Students are able to collect their results in person from 8:00am in the Sports Hall. This time coincides 

with the results embargo lifting and UCAS track going live.  

 

We are aware that some students are unable to collect their results on this day, therefore, we will 

also email out all results to students’ school email accounts, at approximately 9.00am.  

 

If students are unable to access their emails or attend school in person on this day they can nominate 

someone over the age of 18 to collect their results for them. In order to do this students must email 

examsofficer@hayes.bromley.sch.uk from their school account giving permission to, and confirming 

the name of the person collecting the results on their behalf. 

 

Please Note: We are unable to accept emails from personal accounts and/or parents or carers, 

pertaining to this. In addition, the nominated person collecting the results must have a valid form of 

photo ID with them in order to be able to collect results.  

 

Next Steps Support 

Next steps support will be available from 8:00am on Thursday 14th August in the Sixth Form Silent 

Study Area throughout the day. This is designed to support students in confirming university places 

and also guide students whose next steps may still be uncertain and as such may require some 

additional careers support and advice from the range of staff who will be on hand.   

 

I look forward to seeing students on results day and to celebrating your hard earned success with 

you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr A Allred 

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form  

  T: 020 8462 2767     E: postmaster@hayes.bromley.sch.uk     www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk                  @HayesSecondary  
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